Shalfleet Village Hall -Bookings' Report. for meeting on 14th January 2022.

Regulars.

All our regulars, apart from Larni Murthwaite who is on maternity leave, have restarted this January.

Jenny Andrews-Smith will be starting a third yoga class in February on Thursday evenings immediately after the Saxophone group.

There is a current enquiry from Rita Thomas to move her painting group from Wellow Institute to the Hall. They meet up at regular intervals and occasionally hold exhibitions of their work. They would be happily suited to the 3rd (and 5th) Tuesday's afternoon slot. The Isle of Wight Natal Care wellbeing parent and baby group enquiry might yet come to fruition once the organiser has completed her maternity leave.

Wedding Hirers.

I have started chasing the 2022 provisionals to get a more complete picture. Some of the provisionals have dropped out and some I am still waiting to hear from. There are 5 definite wedding receptions and 2 likely provisionals for 2022. Plus 1 definite for 2023.

Other Hirers.

The Hardy Plant Society has cancelled their January social get together due to Omicron. 2 parties, one child & one adult, have booked for end of January. The child party has booked an indoor bouncy castle so that will be good to see as our regular bouncy castle contractor does not have a suitable indoor one for our Hall's limited space and height.

Church.

St.Michael's is using the Hall for refreshments after a special evensong in April. WWMC have booked the Hall for their Joint PCC meeting in January, and for the Islandwide Deanery Chapter meeting in March.

See attached Sunday spreadsheet & Regulars spreadsheet.